1) There will be a lockdown drill on Friday, October 29, between 9:40 and 10:20 am. No one will be allowed in or out of the building during this time. In addition, we will not be answering the phone during this time. 
2) EWG is promoting a school clothing line and a merchandise sale is now underway. This is a new line of clothing from River Signs in Miramichi. Items will be ordered directly from the vendor using e-transfer. Grade 8 hoodies and crewnecks are also be included in the clothing line. There is a gift option at the checkout if you want the clothing item to be a birthday or Christmas gift. If this option is selected, parents will be called to pick up the clothing at EWG without the child knowing that it was ordered. The deadline for an early December delivery is Friday, November 12. 
To access the EWG clothing catalogue follow the link below:

https://www.riversigns.ca/collections/eleanor-w-graham

